
MISSISSIPPI
DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE, FISHERIES AND PARKS

Sam Polles, Ph.D
Executive Director

October 24,2017

To: Prospective Bidders

RE: 1464-18-R-IFBD-00009: Janitorial Services for Jackson Administration Building

Dear Prospective Bidders:

The Mississippi Department of Wildlife, Fisheries and Parks has made a determination to cancel the
above Invitation to Bid.

The agency would like an opportunity to review and amend the current specifications. The agency will
publish a new bid solicitation with amended specifications in January 2018.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Keith Harkins at (601) 432-2119 or email
keithh@mdwfp. state.ms.us .

Sincerelv.4Z--,
Keith Harkins
Director, MDWFP Office of Purchasing, Travel, & Asset Management

P. O. Box 451 o Jackson, Mississippi 39205-0451 (601) 432.2400


